
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
Special Meeting 

October 11, 1977 

Mr. Tate called the meeting to order at 8:30 p.m. 

Attendance: Mr. Elmer C. Tate, Jr., Mr. Jeffrey T. Siler, Mr. George J. 
Schottmiller, Mr. Michael V. Thill, Mr. James P. Hickey, Mr. Roland McSherry, 
Also present: Mr. Garth Reynolds, City Planner. 

Mr. Tate set the following items for public hearing on October 25, 1977 at 7:30 p.m. 

1. Construction Managers of Ohio Variance Request on Standards for 
Street Construction. 

2. Centerville East Plaza Sign Variance; located at 859 East Franklin Street 
and 40 Westpark Road. 

3. Black Oak D2velopment Company Variance on Lot Area; located on Black 
Oak Estates Four, Section 3. 

4. Community llivelopment Projects, recommendations from the public. 

Mr. McSherry moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Mr. Thill. Motion 
approved. 


